
The Continental Line Annual Meeting 
January 4th, 2025 

The annual Continental Line meeting is fast approaching.  The meeting will be held at the Crown Plaza Hotel; 
260 Mall Boulevard in King of Prussia, PA on Saturday, January 4th, 2025.  The cost of registration is $55.00 
per attendee which will include Saturday lunch.  Please return the below form to register to the address 
listed below.  Registration must be received by December 20th, 2024 to avoid the $10 late fee.  There is NO 
online registration available this year.  The hotel has rooms blocked for us at a special rate for both Friday 
and Saturday if booked before December 21, 2024.  The cost of a traditional double room is $110.00 plus tax 
per night.  Telephone # for reservations is 610-265-7500.  Be sure to let the registration desk know that you 
are booking for the Continental Line.  A web link is also provided below so that registration may be made 
online: http://www.cpvalleyforge.com/.  When booking online, click “Rate Preference” dropdown and select 
Group Rate.  Enter the code CLJ. 

Crown Plaza Valley Forge 
260 Mall Road King of Prussia, PA  
www.cpvalleyforge.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to bring a donation for our raffle. Thank you! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Name __________________________________  
Unit Name_____________________________________ 
Email___________________________________________ 
Also attending: ______________________________________________________________ 
Phone#_____________________________  
Number of people attending meeting Jan 4, 2025 ___________  
Amount included $55.00 X number attending $___________  

Mail Check (by December 20th, 2024) made out to the Continental Line, Inc. to:  
Mitch Landin 
PO Box 235 
Aston, PA 19014-0356  
Questions: cwcpacs@comcast.net or 610-517-6299  

If your unit is attending and you do not know the 
names of the attendees, you may still register prior 
to the due date.  If you are not sure if your unit can 
attend, register and the fee will be returned if Mitch 
Landin is notified at least a week before. 
 
Also, be sure to reserve your room by phone or the 
hotel website. 
 


